
MpcC. George W. Racine

2727 MocfcC Avenue, Peoria, Illinois

March 29,1961

The Dorr Foundation 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, N.Y.

Attention: C. Goodwin, Consultant

Dear Miss Goodwin:

Thank you for your letter of March 29. You 
were very kind to enclose an extra copy in your 
packet of "Mother and Child". However, I had 
previously received four copies in response to 
my request and my check for $21.00. Therefore, 
with your additional five copies, I received a 
total of nine copies.

First, I planned to return the extra four copies 
(and retain the fifth copy which you so graciously 
sent me.) However, while I did not plan to invest 
a sizeable amount in the book - since I have the 
extra four copies, which are in such fine condition, 
I shall keep them for gifts and I °m enclosing a 
check for $18.00, plus the li9 cents(the cost cf 
your mailing). Perhaps the extra four copies in 
mothers’ hands will be doing greater good than being 
retained in your supply.The book is lovely and very 
gentle in feeling. Thank you for fulfilling my 
order so nicely. Sincerely

)



Sorry, I can’t locate the first letter 
I received, which writer acknowledged 
the order - and stated the copies were 
being mailed.
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